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 January 20, 2012 
 CIWQS Place No. 209992 (BDA) 
Central Contra Costa Sanitary District 
Attention: Mr. Timothy Potter    
5019 Imhoff Place 
Martinez, CA 94553-4392 
 
SUBJECT: NOTICE OF TENTATIVE ORDER TO RESCIND WASTE DISCHARGE 

REQUIREMENTS FOR CENTRAL CONTRA COSTA SANITARY DISTRICT’S 
BOLLINGER CANYON LEACHFIELD, CONTRA COSTA COUNTY 

 
Dear Mr. Potter: 
 
The Water Board has prepared a Tentative Order to rescind Order No. 92-007, Waste Discharge 
Requirements for Central Contra Costa Sanitary District, Bollinger Canyon Leachfield, Contra Costa 
County.  A copy of the Tentative Order is attached for your review and comment.   
 
The purpose of the order is to rescind and terminate discharge requirements for this wastewater 
management facility. The facility was an engineered trench and pipe network system constructed by the 
District in 1967 for subsurface discharge of septic tank effluent. The facility served multiple properties 
along a one-mile stretch of Bollinger Canyon Road in unincorporated Contra Costa County.  Over time 
the District-owned facility was superseded by independent wastewater systems owned and operated by 
respective individual property owners. The leachfield facility was permanently dismantled by the District 
in 1998. The facility no longer exists. The requirements of Order No. 92-007 are no longer relevant. 
     
Please review the Tentative Order for accuracy of information stated and proper understanding of the 
requirements. You are invited to submit comments as desired. Water Board staff will review comments 
received, prepare comment responses and changes to the Tentative Order as appropriate, and present the 
matter to the Board.  Board consideration is planned for the Board’s meeting on March 14, 2012. 
 
Written comments about the Tentative Order must be submitted to the Water Board by February 20, 
2012.   
 
If you have any questions about these matters, please contact Blair Allen of my staff via telephone at 
510.622.2305, or via email to ballen@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
           for 
 
 

Shin-Roei Lee, Chief  
Watershed Management Division  

 
Enclosure: Tentative Order 
cc:   Mailing List (attached, as next page)  
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MAILING LIST  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Distribute copies via Mail or email as indicated by checked boxes.  
 
Mail email   
 

�  Central Contra Costa Sanitary District,  
  Attention: Mr. Timothy Potter, Environmental Compliance Superintendent 
  5019 Imhoff Place, Martinez, California 94553-4392 
  < TPOTTER@centralsan.dst.ca.us > 
 
�  Contra Costa Environmental Health,  
  Attention: Richard K. Lee, Assistant Director, 

2120 Diamond Blvd., Suite 200, Concord, California 94520 
< Richard.Lee@hsd.cccounty.us > 

 
�  BAE Systems Information and Electronic Systems Integration Inc. 
  Attention:  Mr. Daniel P. Sweet, Engineer, and  
                                            Principal Safety, Health & Environment Specialist 

P.O. Box 868, MER12-1506 
Nashua, NH 03061-0868 

  < daniel.sweet@baesystems.com > 
 
�  Mr. Michael A. Palmer, Project Coordinator  
  de maximis, inc. 
  1322 Scott Street, Suite 104, San Diego, CA 92106 
  < mpalmer@demaximis.com > 
 
 � Mr. James L Hessler and Ms. Eleonore A Hessler 
  18115 Bollinger Canyon Road, San Ramon, California 94583 
 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
 

mailto:TPOTTER@centralsan.dst.ca.us
mailto:Richard.Lee@hsd.cccounty.us
mailto:daniel.sweet@baesystems.com
mailto:mpalmer@demaximis.com

		2012-01-19T11:58:58-0800
	Christine Boschen




